
 

 

 

 

It is sometimes difficult in our busy lives to stop 
and take stock of all we have and of what we have 
to offer. That is why our Parish of St Patrick’s 
Mentone and St John Vianney’s Parkdale is holding 
a Parish Expo and Thanksgiving Evening. This will 
allow us to meet and engage with one another and 
recognise all those who serve in our community. In 
doing so we may even find ways to offer our skills 
to the community and connect with Jesus. 

The evening will open with our Parish Expo held in 
St Patrick’s school hall from 7pm on Wednesday 
31st July.  Please come and spend the evening with 
your community and explore all the opportunities 
our parish has to offer. You will be able to ask 
questions and join various groups should you 
choose as well as meet parishioners of all ages and 
catch up with acquaintances over supper. 

Across the evening you will delight in the singing 
by our school and church choirs and hear from 
some of our parishioners and school leaders as to 
what their faith and parish mean to them. 

Should you have any questions in relation to the night please send an email to: 
ThanksGiving2019@bigpond.com 

To assist with catering and seating arrangements please confirm your attendance through TryBooking at: 
https://www.trybooking.com/BDDVN 

 


